

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel 603-724-2135 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

July 14, 2020

## Via Electronic Mail Only

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. IR 20-004; Investigation of Electric Vehicle Rate Design Standards

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please add the following people to the service list in the above docket:

- Michael Sheehan Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com
- Heather Tebbetts Heather. Tebbetts @libertyutilities.com
- Melissa Samenfeld Melissa.Samenfeld@libertyutilities.com
- Steven Mullen Steven.Mullen@libertyutilities.com
- Karen Sinville <u>Karen.Sinville@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Maureen Karpf <u>Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com</u>

Pursuant to the Commission's March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this letter will be filed.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Millen

cc: Service list